
BOARD OF COUNSELING 
Supervisor Summit 

Friday, September 7, 2018 
 
 

TIME AND PLACE: The meeting was called to order at 10:05 a.m. on Friday, September 
7, 2018, in Board Room 2 at the Department of Health Professions, 
9960 Mayland Drive, Henrico, Virginia. 

  
PRESIDING: 
 
BOARD MEMBERS 
PRESENT: 

Kevin Doyle, EdD., LPC, LSATP, Chairperson 
 
Barry Alvarez, LMFT 
Bev-Freda L. Jackson, Ph.D., MA, Citizen Member 
Maria Stransky, LPC, CSAC, CSOTP 
Holly Tracy, LPC, LMFT 

  
STAFF PRESENT: 
 
 
WELCOME & 
INTRODUCTIONS: 

Jennifer Lang, Deputy Executive Director 
Charlotte Lenart, Licensing Manager 
 
Dr. Doyle welcomed the Supervisor Summit attendees. Board 
members and staff introduced themselves.  
 

 DISCUSSSION: Dr. Doyle provided a presentation that reviewed the 
regulations relating to the supervisor and resident 
requirements, responsibilities, and standards of practice. At 
the conclusion of Dr. Doyle’s presentation, the Board and 
staff answered questions from the attendees relating to the 
practice of supervision. 

 
 ADJOURNMENT:             Supervisor Summit adjourned at 12:00p.m.  
 

 

The minutes were approved during  

the November 2, 2018 Board of Counseling  

meeting, as written. 

_____________________________   ______________________________ 
Kevin Doyle, EdD.,LPC, LSATP      Jaime Hoyle, JD 
Chairperson       Executive Director 
 

 
 


